
                           

Prague 19 December 2008

Dear Colleague,

We would like to invite you to the meeting of the Chairpersons of COSAC to take 
place in Prague under the Czech EU Presidency.

The meeting will take place in the Plenary Room of the Waldstein Palace, the seat of 
the Senate on Tuesday 10 February from 9:00 to 16:30. It will be opened the night before 
on  Monday  9  February with  a  dinner  in  the  Main  Hall  of  the  Waldstein  Palace.  All 
participants  are  also  invited  to  take  part  in  the  accompanying  programme  on  Monday 
afternoon that will feature a guided tour of Prague’s Strahov Monastery.

We are sincerely looking forward to welcoming you in Prague,

Yours sincerely,

Luděk Sefzig  Petr Krill
Chairman  Vice-Chairman
of the Committee on EU Affairs   of the Committee on European Affairs
Senate  Chamber of Deputies 


